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Agreement - Samet Corporation - New High Point Police Department
City Council is requested to approve an agreement with Samet Corporation (CMAR) in the amount of
$132,345.00 for preconstruction services for the new High Point Police Department and Communication
Center.
[Enter body here.]

File #: 2019-263, Version: 1

City of High Point Printed on 5/4/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

